From: joanne mellor NG

Sent: 25 January 2017 12:28

To: Planning

Subject: Objection against planning application: 2016/6194/P

Dear Planning Officer,

| would like to formally object to the above planning application. | have been a patient of Malmin
since 2009 as | live within walking distance of the practice. I'm currently in the middle of a two
year treatment plan which includes specialist periodontal and orthodontic treatment. | am greatly
concerned about my continuity of treatment should the practice close as | am under the care of
two specialists plus my general dentist there. | am astounded that a healthcare provision such as
Malmin is in jeopardy due to the un-suitable plans to move the clinic into the basement. The
design and facilities at the practice were what attracted me to register as a patient back in 2009.
During my long treatment appointments the surgery design and facilities, in particular the skylights
above the dental chairs have helped me feel at ease whilst having extensive treatment. | also see
the GP there for regular mole checks. | am not only worried about my own treatment but also
about the loss to the community should this practice have to close. There is no other facility like
this in Camden. Camden should be encouraging good quality accessible healthcare clinics not
trying to make them less accessible and attractive to the community.

Yours sincerely

Joanne Mellor

1 Remus Building
9 Hardwick Street
London

EC1R 4UF



